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Summary:

Principal Secretary of the United Nations Commission for the Unification and
Rehabilitation of Korea Zouheir Kuzbari reports on UNCURK's third session of 1969 to
Chef de Cabinet of the United Nations C.V. Narasimhan. In the session, UNCURK
representatives reviewed the North Korean infiltration of ROK eastern and western
coast, discussed political and security developments in UNCURK's second report of 1969,
and the non-inclusion of the Korean question in the twenty-fourth session of the United
Nations General Assembly.
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